
In 2017 I was introducing my discovery at the Chinese entrepreneurial conference in San 
Francisco. I met a gentleman who said he knew someone who could help me with my 
efforts.  

A few days later Scott flew to the Bay Area to meet with me. We spent three days together 
discussing my discovery. 

My discovery pertained to the use of a cryptography solution for a specific sector.  I had 
demonstrated deep expertise in this domain solving a very difficult problem.  

When Scott realized and trusted I had this discovery, he informed me it had implications for 
use in other sectors, such as finance, polling, media, currency, voting and others beyond 
the sector to which the discovery was achieved. Scott and I spent hours, days, months and 
years creating the viability and relevance possibilities for its applications.    

I have since filed for a patent for this solution across the world. It has been granted in (IN, 
US and CHINA) and pending approval in EU. Granted by USPTO is a testament to the utility, 
non-obviousness and novelty of the solution.  

Our interaction and developments in this domain opened the door to exploring various 
other sectors where this transitional innovative approach could be leveraged. Currently, 
Scott and I are happy to and confident in applying the possibilities and opportunities in the 
electorate, media and currency sectors. Our discussions clearly establish a mandate for 
creating a solution for a verifiable, inclusive and accessible online voting solution as a 
current priority, for which you have myself and Scott’s commitments.   

I can’t thank Scott enough for being a personal mentor and friend during my brain work to 
establish a product and products that benefit the world for good.  

Regards  

 


